Susan Bereika
1225 Southfield Court
Davis, CA 95616

January 22, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

Mark Parsons did a fantastic job of building an addition onto our vacation house. As we were not
present for most of the project, we depended on Mark to fulfill the dual roles of surrogate home-owner
and project manager. Our trust was very well placed. Mark’s communication ( including emailed
pictures ) was fantastic. We knew what was going on at all times and were given concise information
and options when choices had to be made or problems came up.

As with any building project, unforeseen challenges did present. Mark’s technical skills, creativity and
ability to problem solve kept things moving. The subcontractors he selected clearly met his standards
for quality and outstanding workmanship, and the finished project is really a model of fine
craftsmanship.

Mark is a really nice guy (also a bit of a perfectionist — a good quality in a builder ) who made this project
a real pleasure rather than the nightmare experience that so many building projects turn out to be. He
has truly met his company’s stated goal of “ Building it right, on schedule and on budget.”

Our addition is really stunning and looks like it was part of the original house.

Thanks Mark

Susan and Jerry Bereika



